
Fifth Grade Fridge Facts		May 16-20, 2011
	Mrs. Crawford
Math- We will complete Chapter 12, Algebra: Integers, Equations, and Graphing.  All daily work should be kept in the student’s math notebook. We will not have a chapter test, but a review that I will count as a grade.  The review will be Wednesday.  The notebook check will be Thursday.  On Thursday, we will also have a review for the 4th Nine Weeks benchmark.  Many students have already made an A on the pretest.  However, I will give the benchmark again on Friday for any student who needs to take it. We will have a DOM test this Friday. 
Social Studies- We will complete Chapter 12, Causes of the Civil War. The Chapter 12 notebook will be due on Tuesday.  There will be no chapter test, crossword or practice book due. Then we will work on Chapter 13, Civil War and Reconstruction.  The Chapter 13 notebook will be due Monday, May 23.  There will be no chapter test, crossword or practice book due.
Language – The Poetry Notebook will be due Tuesday, May 17.  The students have worked very hard on this project!  We will finish the week with a few assignments from our writing portfolio.
Spelling- No Spelling this week!
	Mrs. Dunnavant
Reading- We will continue meeting with our book clubs this week. Students are either working on a project related to their book or reading a book of their choice. 
Science- We will continue our Solar Energy/Forensics unit this week. All work should be kept in the science notebook. Students have also been assigned a Science Expert Project where they create a project based on their favorite topic we’ve studied this year. This project is due on Thursday, May 19 and will be worth 100 points. 
Language- We will continue working on our Zine Projects this week. Please help your child revise and edit their work. Students have been provided with a folder to use. The Zine Projects will be due on Tuesday, May 17. The due date has been extended. The checklist must be turned in with the Zine.
Spelling- No Spelling this week!
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	A Note from the Teachers:

This will be our last newsletter! We will be reviewing until June 1. This year has been wonderful! The students have worked very hard and we feel confident that they will be successful in middle school. Thank you all so much for your support. We’ll see everyone at Honor’s Day on May 24!









 
 



	Don’t Forget!

Honor’s Day Practice and End of the Year Party May 23rd

Honor’s Day will be May 24th

Visit our Class Website at www.teamfifth.weebly.com
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